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For Date: 05/25/2025  -  Sunday   

Call   Number   Time   Call   Reason   Action    

25-6285         0015 DISTURBANCE Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    [BRO] WESTGATE MALL
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reports numerous vehicles at the above location.   
Transferred to Brockton via PSAP.

25-6286         0103 ANIMAL CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    WEST ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-01:05:27                                Clrd-01:10:32
         Narrative:      

Caller reports her red and white Australian Shepherd,a   
recent rescue,is running loose in the above area. Efforts to   
regain control of the dog have been unsuccessful.

         Narrative:      
Attempted to contact RP. (See call 25-6291)

25-6287         0132 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
  Location/Address:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                                                     Arvd-01:35:10  Clrd-01:35:58
         Narrative:      

Property checks okay.

25-6288         0142 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                                                     Arvd-01:43:08  Clrd-01:43:20
         Narrative:      

Property checks okay.

25-6289         0240 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Property Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 920] CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-02:41:35  Enrt-02:41:54  Arvd-02:46:54  Clrd-03:04:42
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-02:50:12                 Arvd-03:04:37  Clrd-03:04:40
         Narrative:      

Video Monitoring Co reports a Caucasian male wearing a black   
shirt and white pants is trespassing in the parking area.   
Keyholder states there should be no one on the property.

         Narrative:      
0249 - 224 requests 2nd cruiser.

         Narrative:      
All units clear. IP states he rents the property. 224 will   
follow up to confirm.

25-6290         0345 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
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                                                     Arvd-03:45:00  Clrd-03:50:17
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-03:46:44                 Arvd-03:46:46  Clrd-03:50:17
         Narrative:      

Units out with the attached vehicle at rear of the store

         Narrative:      
Party checks okay at this time.  Cruisers clear.

25-6291         0504 ANIMAL CONTROL Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST + WEST ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-05:05:43                 Arvd-05:06:22  Clrd-06:20:42
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                                                     Arvd-06:16:52  Clrd-06:18:29
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reports a loose dog running in the   
area.    

The description of the animal is similar to that provided in   
call 25-6286. Call to the CP for that call went directly to   
voicemail. Message left.

         Narrative:      
224 reports the dog fled towards Prospect St.

         Narrative:      
224 on foot in the area.

         Narrative:      
Owner and three additional parties on foot searching the   
area.

         Narrative:      
Owner and assistants attempting to corral the dog in the   
yard of 55 North Elm St. Calls to notify homeowner went   
directly to voicemail. Message left.

         Narrative:      
The dog has been reunited with owner. Good samaritan   
suffered a minor dog bite while assisting. Refused medical   
treatment. Incident number assigned. Report to follow.

25-6292         0509 ANIMAL CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

       Vicinity of:    WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reports a loose dog running in the above area.

25-6293         0837 ANIMAL CONTROL Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting a larger deceased animal in   
the road.

         Narrative:      
DPW notified for Tuesday morning.

25-6296         1329 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    EAST ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-13:31:43  Enrt-13:31:45  Arvd-13:33:59  Clrd-13:48:57
         Narrative:      

Bridgewater received reports of a white sedan driving at a   
high rate of speed and passing vehicles on the left side.   
Unknown plate.
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         Narrative:      
222 checked the area, nothing showing.

25-6297         1429 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 SOUTH
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-14:33:09  Enrt-14:33:11  Arvd-14:34:17  Clrd-14:40:31
         Narrative:      

MSP Middleboro requesting assistance with a motor vehicle   
stop between route 104 and 106

         Narrative:      
228 assisted, services rendered.

25-6298         1751 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-17:51:00  Clrd-17:59:03
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

For Date: 05/26/2025  -  Monday   

25-6305         0600 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-06:01:10  Clrd-06:16:48
         Narrative:      

Officer out monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
No violations observed.

25-6306         0615 Motor Vehicle LOCKOUT Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan 05/26/2025 0626
  Location/Address:    BELMONT ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-06:16:53                 Arvd-06:24:00  Clrd-06:25:45
         Narrative:      

Resident requesting assistance with a motor vehicle lockout.   
 Cruiser dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle opened.

25-6307         0822 ALARM, COMMERCIAL False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1520] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-08:23:39                 Arvd-08:23:40  Clrd-08:24:29
         Narrative:      

Signal 2 / Zone 21 / Left Lot Door.  Cruiser dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Cancelled prior to arrival.

25-6308         1023 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Property Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 448] MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
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         Narrative:      
Signal 2, main entrance.

         Narrative:      
223 reports main door unlocked but interior doors secure.   
Key holder on file contacted and voice message was left.   

25-6312         1302 DISABLED MV Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-13:02:58  Enrt-13:04:12  Arvd-13:08:45  Clrd-13:16:04
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a disabled motor vehicle.  Cruiser   
dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle removed by private tow.

25-6314         1353 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 495] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-13:53:09  Clrd-14:02:41
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for hands free violation.   

25-6316         1622 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 177] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-16:22:00  Clrd-16:28:17
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-6317         1632 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ELM ST + SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-16:32:00  Clrd-16:37:31
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-6318         1639 ROAD HAZARD Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    ROUTE 24 SOUTH
         Narrative:      

911 caller stating there was a car broken down on the side   
of route 24 south. Caller transferred to MSP.

25-6319         1642 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 580] HOWARD ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-16:42:00  Clrd-16:50:58
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-6320         1645 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
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  Location/Address:    SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-16:45:00  Clrd-16:49:16
         Narrative:      

Verbal warning given for stop sign violation.

25-6321         1657 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
  Location/Address:    [WEG 73] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                                                     Arvd-16:57:00  Clrd-17:00:28
         Narrative:      

Verbal warning given for Hands Free.

25-6322         1720 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + TIFFANY CIR
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-17:20:00  Clrd-17:28:39
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-6323         1732 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                                                     Arvd-17:32:00  Clrd-17:42:10
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for Hands Free violation. Registration issue   
taken care of roadside.

25-6324         1736 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
          Location:    TOM AND JIMMY'S
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-17:36:00  Clrd-17:42:13
         Narrative:      

Verbal warning given.

25-6325         1754 ERRATIC OPERATION Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-17:54:00                                Clrd-17:55:00
         Narrative:      

225 observed dirt bikes driving on the roadway and fail to   
stop at the red light in above intersection.  225 following   
dirt bikes at a safe distance.  Officer never engaged lights   
or sirens at any time.

         Narrative:      
Officer attempted to follow dirt bikers to their destination   
but lost sight of them.  Officer checked surrounding area   
and was unable to locate.

25-6326         1758 NOISE COMPLAINT Unfounded    
  Location/Address:    MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-18:23:23                 Arvd-18:25:01  Clrd-18:45:47
         Narrative:      

Business line caller filing a noise complaint on neighbors.   
Caller states neighbors let their dog out of the house and   
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let it continue to bark.

         Narrative:      
Officer checked the area and did not hear any noise.

25-6327         1900 ANIMAL CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    COWEESET LN
         Narrative:      

Business line caller stating her cat went missing earlier   
today. Gave description of cat as black and white long fur,   
yellow/green eyes and does not have a collar. Caller advised   
information would be logged.

         Narrative:      
Officer checked the surrounding area for cat, could not   
locate.

25-6329         1954 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-19:55:14                 Arvd-19:55:17  Clrd-19:57:18
         Narrative:      

911 caller stating the vehicle in front of her operating   
erratically. Caller states the vehicle went off the roadway   
and hit cones.

         Narrative:      
225 checked the area of the attached location. Could not   
locate.

25-6330         2014 ALARM, FIRE False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1424] SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-20:16:04                 Arvd-20:19:03  Clrd-20:30:49
         Narrative:      

Business line caller stating his fire alarm is going off.   
Stated there is no smoke or fire. FD was notified.

         Narrative:      
FD able to silence alarm, faulty detector.

25-6332         2103 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-21:03:00  Clrd-21:06:06
         Narrative:      

Verbal warning for defective driver side brake light.

25-6334         2143 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-21:43:00  Clrd-21:46:59
         Narrative:      

Verbal warning for light violation.

For Date: 05/27/2025  -  Tuesday   

25-6337         0015 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   
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        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-00:20:13                 Arvd-00:24:05  Clrd-00:26:06
         Narrative:      

Live monitoring company reporting a male party trespassing   
on the property. Unable to contact key holder at this time.

         Narrative:      
Property checks okay at this time. No one observed in the   
area.

25-6342         0058 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
    Call Closed By:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope 05/27/2025 0109
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1229] PLEASANT ST
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-01:00:50  Enrt-01:01:41  Arvd-01:04:05  Clrd-01:08:52
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-01:07:47  Clrd-01:07:51
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting he can see a vehicle on his property   
from his Ring camera that should not be there.

         Narrative:      
Party checks okay and sent on her way at this time.  Cruiser   
clear.

25-6343         0120 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan 05/27/2025 0138
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1534] EAST ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-01:22:18                 Arvd-01:26:59  Clrd-01:35:23
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-01:26:35  Enrt-01:26:35  Arvd-01:27:00  Clrd-01:34:01
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting her motion lights in her backyard turned on   
and she is hearing strange noises. CP is requesting an   
officer to check her property.

         Narrative:      
Officers checked property and could not locate anything at   
this time.

25-6347         0624 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    UNION ST + ORCHARD DR
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-06:25:24  Clrd-07:13:19
         Narrative:      

Officer out monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
No violations reserved.

25-6349         0805 GAS ODOR Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 794] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a gas odor in the building.  FD dispatched.

25-6350         0849 ALARM, COMMERCIAL False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1520] SOUTH MAIN ST
         Narrative:      
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SIG-2 / Commercial Burglar / General Motion.

         Narrative:      
Cancelled prior to dispatch.

25-6355         1045 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in station for an accident report.  Report issued.

25-6360         1516 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST + NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-15:21:21                 Arvd-15:21:23  Clrd-15:27:22
         Narrative:      

227 shuttling attached party to the City of Brockton line.

25-6361         1527 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-15:29:18                 Arvd-15:29:20  Clrd-15:33:05
         Narrative:      

Walk-in party dropping off application for a new LTC.   
Receipt provided. Paperwork filed accordingly.

25-6362         1600 911 HANGUP Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 NORTH
         Narrative:      

911 open line from a 911 only phone, GPS had them entering   
onto the highway. Call transferred to MSP via PSAP.

25-6363         1632 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST + PLEASANT ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-16:35:01  Enrt-16:35:05  Arvd-16:37:46  Clrd-16:56:44
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-16:35:03  Enrt-16:35:06  Arvd-16:38:10  Clrd-16:56:45
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting a motor vehicle accident. No airbags,   
party complaining of back pain, FD enroute.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested for one, May's enroute.

         Narrative:      
May's on scene.

         Narrative:      
Occupants of vehicle towed were transported to the hospital   
by WBFD. Other vehicle was able to leave under its own   
power. Report to follow.

25-6364         1702 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST + WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-17:08:01  Enrt-17:08:05  Arvd-17:15:10  Clrd-17:19:45
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-17:08:02                 Arvd-17:08:04  Clrd-17:24:56
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-17:08:49                 Arvd-17:08:51  Clrd-17:15:11
         Narrative:      
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911 caller reports vehicle in front of her dropped what   
looked like a firearm out of the car, pulled over picked it   
up, and continued on.

         Narrative:      
225 reports he is in possession of 1 BB gun.

         Narrative:      
225 reports after investigation the party is in lawful   
possession of a BB gun. He has been advised to keep it   
secured at home.

25-6365         1734 COMPLAINT, GENERAL REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-17:37:26  Enrt-17:37:28  Arvd-17:37:28  Clrd-17:47:25
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting to speak with an officer regarding   
neighbor complaints.

         Narrative:      
Party advised, report taken.

25-6366         1755 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 05/27/2025 1815
  Location/Address:    [WEG 560] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-17:55:00  Clrd-18:15:43
         Narrative:      

Community policing at the baseball fields.

25-6367         1934 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party dropped off a bike that was left in front of his house   
for approximately 4 days.

         Narrative:      
224 moved bike into secure area.

25-6368         1939 DISABLED MV CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    WEST ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                                                     Arvd-19:39:00  Clrd-19:41:25
         Narrative:      

224 off with a DMV.

         Narrative:      
Party checks okay.

25-6369         2002 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Dispatcher CHELSEA R FILIPPINI
                       Disp-20:03:46                                Clrd-20:03:51
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-20:03:48  Enrt-20:03:49  Arvd-20:05:29  Clrd-20:06:25
         Narrative:      

EBPD just had a shoplifting occur in their town. Attached   
vehicle was seen leaving their Spring St heading into town.   
LPR has a hit from 2000hrs.

         Narrative:      
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229 in the area, checked 106/138 intersection. Nothing   
showing. EBPD updated.

25-6371         2011 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + WEST ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                                                     Arvd-20:11:00  Clrd-20:19:07
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued for failure to stop at a stop sign.

25-6372         2032 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST + HOWARD ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-20:33:33  Enrt-20:33:35  Arvd-20:34:21  Clrd-20:50:59
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting a minor MVC. No airbags or   
injuries reported.

         Narrative:      
Report follows.

25-6373         2111 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-21:11:14  Clrd-21:29:49
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-21:15:51  Enrt-21:15:53  Arvd-21:18:31  Clrd-21:29:26
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective headlight.

25-6374         2125 AUTO THEFT REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 490] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-21:30:25                 Arvd-21:30:26  Clrd-22:45:44
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-21:30:29  Enrt-21:30:34  Arvd-21:31:17  Clrd-22:45:43
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-21:30:30  Enrt-21:30:32  Arvd-21:31:01  Clrd-22:21:56
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-21:30:42  Enrt-21:30:44  Arvd-21:33:06  Clrd-22:45:44
         Narrative:      

911 caller reports his motorcycle was just stolen from the   
above location.

         Narrative:      
BOLO over BAPERN area wide 3 at this time.

         Narrative:      
BOLO over Openfox sent at this time.

         Narrative:      
229 spoke with parties waiting for AAA in the area state   
nothing has gone by. No LPR hits.

         Narrative:      
228 reports suspect is a male wearing blue jeans, grey   
sweatshirt, and a surgical mask.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle entered as stolen in NCIC at this time.
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         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

         Narrative:      
Brockton recovered the vehicle in their city. Report no   
damage, unoccupied, keys were not in the vehicle. Calling   
party notified.

25-6375         2243 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Could Not Locate    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1236] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-22:46:45  Enrt-22:46:58  Arvd-22:50:14  Clrd-23:12:18
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-22:46:47  Enrt-22:46:59  Arvd-22:47:29  Clrd-23:12:18
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-22:46:50  Enrt-22:47:01  Arvd-22:48:45  Clrd-23:03:37
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-22:46:56  Enrt-22:47:00  Arvd-22:48:31  Clrd-23:12:19
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting signal 2 with video footage.   
2 male parties with flashlights attempting car door handles.

         Narrative:      
Officers checked surrounding area unable to locate   
individuals matching the description given.

25-6376         2320 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 05/27/2025 2326
  Location/Address:    [WEG 490] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-23:23:21                 Arvd-23:23:25  Clrd-23:26:31
         Narrative:      

signal 2/ burglar sensor alarm

         Narrative:      
Accidental by employee.

25-6377         2352 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

    Call Closed By:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty 05/28/2025 0004
  Location/Address:    [WEG 523] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-23:53:58                 Arvd-23:54:01  Clrd-05/28/2025 @ 00:04:48
         Narrative:      

Officer out checking on vehicle that pulled into the closed   
business.

         Narrative:      
Party picking up daughters vehicle.

For Date: 05/28/2025  -  Wednesday   

25-6383         0301 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    [WEG 742] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-03:02:43                 Arvd-03:02:47  Clrd-04:53:17
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-03:02:50                 Arvd-03:02:56  Clrd-03:56:50
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-03:15:38                 Arvd-03:16:28  Clrd-03:56:55
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting MVA outside of his home. Cruisers   
dispatched to area.
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         Narrative:      
Second caller and officer reporting vehicle possibly struck   
house. Fire and ambulance dispatched.

         Narrative:      
BCI requested and notified at this time.

         Narrative:      
BCI on scene at this time. Officer reporting damage to 606   
and 604 North Elm St.   

         Narrative:      
NIL contacted and will be responding for vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Officer en route to the station with one male party in   
custody.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle has been removed. Cruisers clear from scene.

         Narrative:      
Clerk notified and party released on personal recognizance.   
Party was never placed into cell for prisoner watch to be   
initiated.

         Refer To Arrest:      25-191-AR
            Arrest:    BRAY, DALLAS D JR       
           Address:    171 BUCK KNOLL RD   RAYNHAM, MA
               Age:    60
           Charges:    DRUG, POSSESS CLASS B
                       NEGLIGENT OPERATION OF MOTOR VEHICLE
                       MARKED LANES VIOLATION

25-6384         0654 ALARM, FIRE Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-06:58:25                 Arvd-06:58:28  Clrd-06:58:31
         Narrative:      

West Bridgewater Fire Department conducting fire alarm test   
at facility. E911 call received from employee. Call   
information forwarded to FD.

25-6385         0823 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1520] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-08:24:48                 Arvd-08:26:33  Clrd-08:30:28
         Narrative:      

Signal 2 Commercial Burglar alarm. Five zones detected. Zone   
2 Side door, Zone 21 left parking lot, zone 3 pannel office,   
zone 6, and zone 7 repair bay.

         Narrative:      
Accidental by attached employee.

25-6387         0840 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 576] HOWARD ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-08:41:18                 Arvd-08:41:19  Clrd-11:08:45
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                                                     Arvd-09:10:23  Clrd-11:06:40
         Narrative:      

Officer out community policing at the above location for   
field day.

25-6393         1159 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   
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  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station to pick up LTC. LTC given.

25-6394         1259 ANIMAL CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
  Location/Address:    [WEG 352] PINECREST RD
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                                                     Arvd-13:01:57  Clrd-13:31:33
         Narrative:      

ACO completed dog kennel license inspection.    

25-6395         1335 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station to pick up tow release. Release issued.

25-6396         1349 DISORDERLY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1448] TURNPIKE ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-13:51:53                 Arvd-13:59:24  Clrd-14:04:11
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller requesting an officer at the above location. CP   
states business wont release the vehicle to him.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle was released to calling party prior to arrival. No   
further issues.

25-6398         1408 ANIMAL CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-14:09:44                 Arvd-14:09:45  Clrd-14:09:49
         Narrative:      

Dog kennel license inspection completed at this time.

25-6399         1433 ANIMAL CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-14:34:06                 Arvd-14:34:08  Clrd-14:35:06
         Narrative:      

ACO completed dog kennel license inspection.

25-6401         1508 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station to pick up accident report. Report given.

25-6403         1611 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 83] WALNUT ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-16:39:10                 Arvd-16:45:56  Clrd-16:47:52
         Narrative:      

Fax received with request to serve Notice of Immediate   
Threat Suspension in hand to attached party.   
Letter# L0534784464

         Narrative:      
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Party was served in hand.   

25-6404         1618 ANIMAL CONTROL Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-16:48:20                 Arvd-16:57:30  Clrd-16:57:32
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-16:50:30                 Arvd-16:57:31  Clrd-16:57:35
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-16:58:07                 Arvd-16:58:12  Clrd-17:02:17
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-16:58:10                 Arvd-16:58:12  Clrd-17:02:16
         Narrative:      

Party requesting assistance retrieving service dog that was   
being cared for by party at the attached residence.   

         Narrative:      
224 & 225 made contact with female party at the address   
where the service dog was to be residing. Additional   
information was received on the whereabouts of the animal.   
224 to follow up.

         Narrative:      
224 was able to track down & reunite with owner.    

25-6405         1653 INVESTIGATIVE SERVICES Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 490] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-16:53:00  Clrd-17:02:49
         Narrative:      

228 out following up on a previous incident.   

25-6406         1707 INVESTIGATIVE SERVICES Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1236] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-17:07:00  Clrd-17:19:51
         Narrative:      

225 out following up on a prior incident.   

25-6407         1717 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ELM ST + PLEASANT ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-17:17:14  Clrd-17:22:43
         Narrative:      

Warning for stop sign violation.

25-6408         1724 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-17:24:26  Clrd-17:32:37
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-6409         1728 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-17:30:01                 Arvd-17:35:45  Clrd-17:37:08
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         Narrative:      
Party in lobby for fingerprints.   

25-6411         1826 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-18:26:31  Clrd-18:34:13
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-6413         1857 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-18:58:36                 Arvd-18:58:38  Clrd-19:07:05
         Narrative:      

Party in the lobby for LTC fingerprints.   

25-6414         1923 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in the lobby to pick up correspondence. Issued.   

25-6416         2018 ASSIST CITIZEN CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    LINCOLN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-20:25:05                 Arvd-20:28:00  Clrd-20:31:17
         Narrative:      

911 caller is pulled over on the side of the road and states   
that an unknown male party approached and took pictures of   
him & his vehicle. Requesting to speak with an officer.

         Narrative:      
225 spoke with party, checks out ok.   

For Date: 05/29/2025  -  Thursday   

25-6421         0257 DISTURBANCE CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 50] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-03:01:54                 Arvd-03:01:57  Clrd-03:02:04
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-03:01:55                 Arvd-03:01:56  Clrd-03:02:06
         Narrative:      

Caller from a 911 transfer with E.B.P.D stated she needed   
the police to respond to the attached location. E.B.P.D   
dispatcher reported a possible home invasion, during the   
call the caller stopped communicating. I attempted to call   
the caller back but there was no answer. Unit 222 and 227   
were dispatched to investigate.

         Narrative:      
Unit 227 stated it was an unwanted guest. The girlfriend who   
was no longer on scene arrived at the house and had verbal   
disagreement with her boyfriend. Unit 222 checked the area.   
Units were cleared without incident.

25-6422         0708 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   
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    Call Closed By:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo 05/29/2025 0748
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-07:09:01  Clrd-07:48:39
         Narrative:      

1 citation issued for speeding.

25-6424         0854 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1369] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-08:54:02  Clrd-08:55:57
         Narrative:      

Warning issued for speeding.

25-6427         0935 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Sara L Picariello 05/29/2025 0954
       Vicinity of:    RIVER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-09:36:00  Clrd-09:51:21
         Narrative:      

Licensed operator has vehicle. Report to follow.   

25-6428         0942 Motor Vehicle LOCKOUT Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-09:42:41  Enrt-09:42:43  Arvd-09:49:18  Clrd-09:58:55
         Narrative:      

Calling party requesting assistance getting into locked    
vehicle.   

25-6431         1102 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 05/29/2025 1124
  Location/Address:    [WEG 5] MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-11:05:31  Enrt-11:05:33  Arvd-11:13:26  Clrd-11:24:17
         Narrative:      

Signal-2 commercial burglary alarm, no zone provided.

         Narrative:      
Spoke with director of operations, all is in order.

25-6432         1146 COMMUNITY POLICING Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-11:47:04  Clrd-12:20:30
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting with handing out lunch.

25-6433         1157 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1438] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-11:59:01  Enrt-11:59:49  Arvd-12:02:28  Clrd-12:24:34
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting MVA with no reported PI.   

         Narrative:      
2 NIL requested on scene.   

         Narrative:      
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Mark's & Raleigh's on scene.   

         Narrative:      
Mark's & Raleigh's have vehicles. 222 transporting female   
party starting mileage 49131.8 at 1221 hours.   

         Narrative:      
Transport complete ending mileage 49132.7 at 1223 hours.

25-6434         1200 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
  Location/Address:    [WEG 254] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                                                     Arvd-12:00:00  Clrd-12:05:53
         Narrative:      

227 assisting with funeral services.

25-6438         1627 COMMUNITY POLICING Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 560] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-16:28:05  Clrd-17:26:20
         Narrative:      

228 out at baseball games.

25-6439         1748 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-17:48:00  Clrd-18:18:12
         Narrative:      

NIL requested. May's contacted and en route.

         Narrative:      
May's on scene.

         Narrative:      
May's towed vehicle from scene. Report to follow.

25-6440         2033 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    PROSPECT ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-20:33:32  Clrd-20:35:12
         Narrative:      

Warning issued for defective headlight.

25-6442         2048 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Jared Lynds 05/29/2025 2101
  Location/Address:    SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-20:48:36  Clrd-20:52:12
         Narrative:      

Warning issued for stop sign violation.

25-6443         2114 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Jared Lynds 05/29/2025 2124
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-21:14:32  Clrd-21:19:13
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         Narrative:      
Warning issued for defective tail light.   

25-6444         2300 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Jared Lynds 05/29/2025 2318
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1272] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-23:00:36  Clrd-23:14:43
         Narrative:      

Licensed operator took control of the vehicle. Report to   
follow.

For Date: 05/30/2025  -  Friday   

25-6451         0319 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
  Location/Address:    SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-03:21:01                 Arvd-03:22:28  Clrd-04:11:15
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-03:21:15                 Arvd-03:22:29  Clrd-04:11:14
         Narrative:      

Caller reports a motor vehicle left the roadway and struck a   
tree at this location; WBFD notified.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested. A1 Towing en-route.

         Narrative:      
Operator declined medical treatment from WBFD. Party being   
shuttled by 226 to his residence in the Town of Bridgewater.

25-6453         0848 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station for LTC renewal, receipt issued.

25-6454         0906 FIRE, AUTO Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 52] SOUTH MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

Calling party stating a vehicle towed to the attached   
location was involved in a fire and there was still fluids   
leaking from the vehicle.

         Narrative:      
FD dispatched.

25-6456         0926 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Sara L Picariello 05/30/2025 0932
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station for tow release. Release issued.

25-6463         1043 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [EAO] PURCHASE ST + WASHINGTON ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-10:45:24                 Arvd-10:48:06  Clrd-11:16:14
         Narrative:      

Easton PD requesting assistance with a three car MVA.   
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         Narrative:      
222 returning to town.

25-6464         1057 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station for tow release, release issued.   

25-6468         1138 ANIMAL CONTROL Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    WALNUT ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-11:39:32  Enrt-11:39:35  Arvd-12:00:01  Clrd-12:00:02
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-12:05:46                 Arvd-12:05:48  Clrd-12:57:01
         Narrative:      

Calling party stating she made contact with an animal with   
possible rabies. Caller states she was advised to call PD.

         Narrative:      
Animal was dispatched. Officer waiting further assistance   
from Board of Health.

         Narrative:      
Board of Health took control of situation. Officer clear   
from scene.

25-6471         1259 COMMUNITY POLICING Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Sara L Picariello 05/30/2025 1352
  Location/Address:    [WEG 610] STEPPING STONE DR
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-13:00:12  Clrd-13:50:53
         Narrative:      

Officer out for school event.   

25-6473         1322 ANIMAL CONTROL Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 782] TURNPIKE ST
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-13:23:36  Enrt-13:23:39  Arvd-13:32:54  Clrd-13:32:55
         Narrative:      

Calling party reporting two juvenile raccoons deceased in   
the roadway, concerned about another's wellbeing.   

         Narrative:      
227 observed two deceased raccoons, could not locate a   
third.   

25-6474         1329 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station for LTC renewal. Receipt issued.

25-6475         1348 DISABLED MV Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-13:50:59  Enrt-13:57:37  Arvd-14:00:43  Clrd-14:02:06
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting a blue four door sedan broken down on   
the side of 106.

         Narrative:      
222 checked the area and could not locate the vehicle.   
Officer clear from scene.



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:  20
  Dispatch Log  From: 05/25/2025  Thru: 05/31/2025     0000 - 2359    Printed: 06/02/2025

25-6476         1418 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    LINCOLN ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-14:18:54  Clrd-14:28:27
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for hands free violation.   

25-6477         1425 ANIMAL CONTROL Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    SOARES FARM WAY
         Narrative:      

Completed dog kennel inspection. All appears in order.   

25-6478         1622 911 HANGUP E911 Verified / No Emergency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 487] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Detective RYAN T WEBBY
                       Disp-16:27:46  Enrt-16:27:48  Arvd-16:28:12  Clrd-16:31:08
         Narrative:      

911 call from an automated iphone message stating the owner   
was in a crash and not responding. On call back, spoke with   
party who stated he tossed his phone on the passenger seat.

         Narrative:      
226 confirmed accidental.

25-6479         1635 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Detective RYAN T WEBBY
                       Disp-16:35:58                 Arvd-16:35:59  Clrd-16:36:34
         Narrative:      

Bridgewater reports an erratic motorcycle driving at a high   
rate of speed with no license plate, failed to stop entering   
our town.

         Narrative:      
226 checked the area, unable to locate.

25-6480         1646 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 490] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Detective RYAN T WEBBY
                       Disp-16:48:20  Enrt-16:48:21  Arvd-16:50:10  Clrd-16:53:34
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reports he watched parties exchange   
plates on their vehicles but the plate numbers are the same.

         Narrative:      
All parties gone on arrival.

25-6481         1656 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting accident report. Report given in   
hand.

25-6482         1704 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting tow release form. Form given in   
hand.
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25-6484         1931 DISTURBANCE REPORT TAKEN    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 6] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Detective RYAN T WEBBY
                       Disp-19:34:01  Enrt-19:34:03  Arvd-19:34:52  Clrd-19:48:52
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting a customer inside the store caused a   
disturbance. Customer has since left the store.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-6485         2005 DISTURBANCE Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [BOS] REDFILLED E ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting a disturbance. Caller transferred to   
Boston via PSAP.

25-6487         2102 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-21:02:46  Clrd-21:06:06
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective headlight.

25-6488         2110 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-21:10:00  Clrd-21:14:19
         Narrative:      

Assisting MSP.

         Narrative:      
MSP has male party 10-3

25-6489         2115 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Detective RYAN T WEBBY
  Location/Address:    [WEG 493] MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Detective RYAN T WEBBY
                       Disp-21:17:25  Enrt-21:17:27  Arvd-21:19:08  Clrd-22:10:39
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-21:19:34  Enrt-21:19:36  Arvd-21:19:36  Clrd-22:10:40
         Narrative:      

911 caller reports motor vehicle accident with airbag   
deployment. No reported injuries. FD enroute.

         Narrative:      
2 NIL requested, Mark's and A1 enroute.

         Narrative:      
All parties refused medical treatment with parents present.   

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

For Date: 05/31/2025  -  Saturday   

25-6494         0856 911 HANGUP E911 Verified / No Emergency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 561] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
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                       Disp-08:59:14                 Arvd-08:59:18  Clrd-09:05:26
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-08:59:17                 Arvd-08:59:19  Clrd-09:06:59
         Narrative:      

E-911 hang up, unable to call number back, 224 dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Multiple calls, can hear child playing in background. 224   
reports baseball games going on and will be checking the   
area.   

         Narrative:      
Officers spoke with several people, unable to locate device.   
There is no emergency present, all units 10-20.   

25-6495         1039 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
         Narrative:      

Party reports parking issues with neighbor over the last   
couple of days and wanted the complaints logged. Issue is   
cars parking on Old Crescent in between the houses. It   
should be noted that Old Crescent is not a private road.

25-6496         1125 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into lobby to pick up LTC.

25-6497         1206 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 576] HOWARD ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-12:07:07  Clrd-13:08:23
         Narrative:      

Officer out at town soccer.   

25-6499         1429 MOTOR VEHICLE REPO Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-14:34:11                 Arvd-14:34:15  Clrd-14:34:32
         Narrative:      

Notice of repossession for the attached motor vehicle   
received at this time.

25-6500         1435 ANIMAL CONTROL Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 05/31/2025 1520
  Location/Address:    SPRING ST + STONEY RD
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-14:36:20  Enrt-14:36:22  Arvd-14:38:19  Clrd-15:20:49
         Narrative:      

Caller reports finding a loose dog at this intersection.

         Narrative:      
Owner located and dog picked up at station.    

25-6502         1719 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-17:19:00  Clrd-17:19:56
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         Narrative:      
Officer located a wallet in the prisoner compartment of 224.

         Narrative:      
No phone number in house, Brockton was contacted, they do   
not have a phone number and multiple possible address'.

25-6503         1731 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-17:32:27                 Arvd-17:32:28  Clrd-17:45:43
         Narrative:      

Walk in party to speak with LTC officer.

25-6505         1845 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in the lobby to pick up LTC. LTC given in hand.

25-6506         2013 ANIMAL CONTROL Taken to Family / Guardian   

  Location/Address:    SHAGBARK RD
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-20:15:21  Enrt-20:15:22  Arvd-20:22:16  Clrd-21:55:52
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting cows on his front lawn.

         Narrative:      
225 spoke with residents, state the cows are now back on   
their property but not in the fenced in pen.

         Narrative:      
Father of the cow owners on scene and calling a caretaker.

         Narrative:      
Caretaker and property owner on scene gathering the cows.

25-6508         2301 NOISE COMPLAINT Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-23:04:18  Enrt-23:04:19  Arvd-23:06:58  Clrd-23:13:32
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-23:12:00  Clrd-23:13:31
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting loud music.

         Narrative:      
224 reports music is at a reasonable level. 10-20.


